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ISC Finishes

Good Year
(Continued from page 1)

activities which will promote
exchange among the residence
college systems on campus and
the ISC."

Danielle judged the over-al- l

ISC program to be "very
effective" during the past year
the center has been in operation.

"We sponsored in
April and the Student Travel
Abroad rates which are perhaps
the most notable programs," she
said.

In addition the Center
sponsored the Thursday night
professor speaker program
whereby the Center invited a
visiting professor to speak each
Thursday night on some relevant
topic.

Steve Mueller cited the films
and the International Picnic as
high points in the past program.
"We took a large screen and
mounted it from the front of
Bynum Hall and showed flicks
from the lawn in front of the
Center," he explained. "The
outdoor theater aspect drew a
large crowd."

Government Executive Offices,
and the International Student
Center.

Members of the Summer
Women's Council as approved
are: Kathy Hand, Lindley
Hoffett, Peggy Breckinridge,
Gray Anderson, Pat McCauley,
Kern Mort, Judy McCorinel, and
Ann Nerricke.

President Day named Don
Milbraith, Kelly Alexander, and
Fran Upchurch as a committee
of three to interview candidates
for the position of Executive
Secretary.

Anyone wishing to apply for
this fulltime position should
contact the Student Government
Executive Offices.

- At the close of the meeting,
the date of June 24 was set as
the next plenary session of the
Board. Its members are Kern
Mort, Kelly Alexander, Fran
Upchurch, Norman Block, Dan
Killian, and Don Milbraith.

The first meeting of the
Summer School Student
Government Executive Board
took place in he office of
Student Body President Ken
Day on Wednesday, June 12.

Some of the most salient
questions facing the group
during this informal meeting
were the approval of the summer
budget for Student Government,
the approval of the members of
the Women's Honor Court, the
approval of additional members
of the Men's Honor Court, and
the problem of selecting an
executive secretary before the
start of classes in the fall.

In addition, Fran Upchurch
was named to the Summer
Publications Board.

A major portion of the
summer budget was allocated to
the Tar Heel Funds were also
granted to bolster the programs
of the Campus Orientation
Commission, the Student

Tar Heel Photo by Tom Thurston

Mrs. Elaine Briggs sits on one of the many rock walls on campus
drawing continuous lines for her Art 44 class.

Activity
JJ I t ;ii . ".'K i 7W I I ,W. - i

swim

r'.

I vffn.i"ii . r
K '

1
i .. j

:
: I 1

' "I ,,. ...

i . ':

v

-- f.t

lvrTSi 7, t i
Iff
Vii
T.i T 1

i . I ill
It

i n
'W

i d J; f

j

Photos By Tom Thurston

Serenity


